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9th March 2022 
 
Change of inset day to Friday 17th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that this letter finds everyone well.  I would like to give prior notice of a change of date for the 
Summer Term inset day. 
 
Due to the Queen’s Jubilee this year, the DFE have made an amendment to the school year from 190 
days to 189 days, giving staff an extra day holiday.  With this in mind, our staff will now break up for 
summer on Wednesday 20th July with the children.  Children and parents will see no change to the end 
of the summer term, however this will mean that it has been necessary to move our inset day that was 
originally planned for Thursday 21st July.  Therefore, please could I ask that you update your diaries 
with the inset day now planned for Friday 17th June 2022.  Please see attached to this email, a Term 
Dates document for all term dates and inset days. 
 
Thank you for your attention with this matter. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
T Hinkley 
Headteacher 
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